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Melville, NY 11747“As a parent, a neighbor and as  

your strong voice in Albany, I am 
working hard to protect our families, 
our schools and our Long Island 
suburban quality of life.”

Delivers for our Long Island Families
Assemblyman Steve Stern 

– Assemblyman Steve Stern
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It is always important to provide critical support for local law 
enforcement to ensure they have the necessary resources, 
particularly during these challenging times. I am proud to have 
secured substantial funding for the Suffolk County Police, 
Sheriff’s Department and the District Attorney to fight 
crime, prosecute violent gangs and keep our streets safe.

Gun Violence is the moral issue of our time and the time for action is 
now.  No child should ever be huddled under a desk texting a terrified 
and helpless parent as gunshots fly in their classroom. I was proud to 
support several strong common-sense gun safety reforms to 
protect our families, schools, and houses of worship from deadly gun 
violence.

I know well that our local schools are the pride of our community. 
That’s why I led the effort to deliver record education funding 
for Long Island schools, including mental health and special 
education services, to help ensure that all of our children have every 
opportunity to succeed. 

Our Long Island environment is facing unprecedented threats. I am 
working hard to protect the air our children breathe and the water 
they drink, now and for generations to come.  This session, I secured 
historic funding for sewer infrastructure in Huntington Station, to  
protect our sole-source aquifer and grow our local economy and also 
passed the $4 billion Environmental Bond Act to address climate 
change, protect our vulnerable coastal communities and create the 
good paying green jobs of the future.

So many of us are now members of the “Sandwich Generation” 
caring for young children and aging parents who need our attention 
at the same time.  As a parent and caregiver, I understand the stress 
and demands of balancing the challenges in raising our children 
and caring for our aging and vulnerable loved ones.  I was proud to 
provide support and relief to our neighbors working hard for their 
families, including childcare and home health care assistance which 
is essential to keeping our seniors in the homes they love and the 
communities they helped build.


